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Fall Seminars and Events 2017
As always, our seminars are fun and informative; watch for more details on each one at

www.knollwoodgardens.com or in our email newsletters. Please call to register at 937-426-0861.

Saturday, September 16 10:00
Time For Action: Preparing for Fall and Winter
Whether it’s cleaning up and bringing your houseplants back indoors, over-wintering tropical, cleaning up
and preparing perennials and roses for their long winters nap, or improving and prepping your vegetable
gardens for a healthier season next spring, John Scott and Barb Kedler have all the answers! Bring your
questions and take home lots of great tips and plans. Please call to register.

Saturday, September 9, 10:00
The Fascinating World of Daylilies
Daylilies are like jewels in the garden: vibrant, unique, and stunning in their variety. Bob
Faulkner, owner of Natural Selection Daylilies near Vandalia, has been hybridizing for over 20
years, including creations such as ‘Barb Kedler’ (pictured) named after his sister, our very own
Barb! Learn how new varieties are created as well as care and grooming of daylilies for your
own garden. Please call to register.

Saturday, September 30 10:00
Fall Fairy Garden Workshop
Get inspired by new fall and Halloween themed miniatures to create your own miniature
landscape to take home and enjoy. Your only limits are your imagination! Container, soil, and
stones $10.00; plants and accessories on an individual basis. Space is limited and
reservations are required. Please call to register.

Build Your Own Scarecrow Days
Saturday, Oct. 7 (12:00 or 2:00) & Sunday, Oct. 8 (12:00)
Create your personal scarecrow stuffed with straw to decorate your fall garden, and leave the mess here
at Knollwood! We will supply you with the frame, head, and straw; you bring your own clothes (long
sleeves and pants) to personalize your scarecrow. This is a fun family activity! Reservations are
required and space is limited! Fee is $10.00 per scarecrow.,

Saturday, September 23, 10:00
Some Fruits For Your Labors
When you are considering adding some new trees and shrubs to your landscape, do you
consider making them do double duty? Cleve will be discussing the many options for adding
edibles to your landscape from berries to apples and more. A simple maintenance plan will
have you on your way to beautiful and tasty backyard! Please call to register.


